
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Monthly Departmental Report – SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

Visitor Demographics 2020 

MONTH Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday TotalTotalTotalTotal        WebsiteWebsiteWebsiteWebsite        FacebookFacebookFacebookFacebook    

January 8 14 8 21 24 7 82  357  1,743  

February 18 10 11 6 70 21 136  350  1,744 

March 3 11 6 63 12 7 102  261  1,746 

April 0 0 0 0 0 0 0  261  1.804 

May 0 0 0 0 0 0 0  194  1,748 

June 10 16 4 17 2 closed 49  226  1,766 

July 6 10 19 8 8 closed 51  211  1,842 

August 7 5 10 7 13 closed 42  276  1,856 

September 3 10 3 2 4 closed 22  363  1,877 

October            

November            

December            

YEAR TO DATE 52 66 58 122 129 35 462  

 
        *Sunday   

Visitors Signing Guest Book came from: 

Following Social Distancing principles the Guest Registration book is not available for visitors to sign at this time. 

Visitors shared they were from the following areas:  McBee, Florence and Hartsville. 

     

Museum News: 

• New Lecture Series - The Lecture Series is presented to support the mission of the Hartsville Museum and to 

celebrate the museum’s 40th Anniversary 1980 – 2020.  Each month the museum will invite a guest lecturer to 

speak via Facebook Live where viewers will have an opportunity to ask questions at the end of the lecture.  

Afterwards the video will be made available to view on Facebook and the Hartsville Museum website along with 

any supporting material.  September featured guest lecturer Cherish Thomas, Registrar with the Florence 

County Museum, who spoke on the history and significance of the 'Negro Motorist Green Book: A Historical 

Snapshot,' as it related to the Hartsville and Pee Dee areas. 

• New Exhibit on display “The Doctor is In” featuring artifacts from Hartsville Dentist, Dr. Williamson whose 

practice spanned from 1935-1971. 

• Recent Donations:  Jane Truett donated a child’s wooden toy ironing board, circa 1920 and several articles of 

clothing, circa 1930. 

• Visitor traffic still remains low due the spread of the virus.  However, visitor traffic to our website and Facebook 

page have improved. 




